
The Board of Governors, 
The University of British Columbia, 
2075 Westbrook Place, 
Vancouver, 
British Columbia V6T 1W5. 

Dear Sirs: 

A.U.C.E. Local# l, 
Room 228, 
Box 11, 
Student Union Building, 
The University of British Columbia, 
2075 Westbrook Place, 
Vancouver, 
British Columbia V6T lWS. 

Re: Negotiations between the As~ociation 
of University and College Employees 
Local# l (U.B.C.) and the University 
of British Columbia. 

Enclosed please find a xerographed copy of a' set of 
petitions, the originals of which were passed to the University's 
representative, Mr. J. F. McLean, at a negotiations meeting 
held in the Mediation Services Branch Offices, several weeks ago. 

The petitions are a demonstration of support for the contract 
proposals of A.U.C.E. Local# l, made by members of the University 
community (Faculty members, administrative personnel and members 
of campus unions) other than the membership of A.U.C.E. Local# 1. 

,. 
We trust that you will consider this demonstrat i on of support 

in future negotiations with A.U.C.E. Local# l. 

Yours truly, 

Emerald Murphy, 
Chairperson, 
Contract Committee, 
A.U.C.E~ Local# l 


